E safety committee meeting 18.06.13
Present: 

Nick Ridell, e –safety governor
Hilary Tyreman –head teacher and Designated Child Protection Officer

Daniel King –ICT co-ordinator and e –safety co-ordinator

IT – year 5 class 6
Apologies

AV –absent

Mr Halfyard- parent
Mrs Tyreman was the chair person for this meeting

1. Action since last meeting
E safety committee terms of reference to be placed on website – this has been completed
Member of support staff team to be recruited for e –safety committee – Lisa Wright is interested in this
Parents to be informed about the e-safety – weekly item on news letter
Guy Phillips (ICT4) to be informed of the group and invited to future meetings –this to be considered for the next meeting.
3. E safety charter
Action

Mr King will put on the charter under the  e safety tab of the school website. –this has been completed
4. CEOP survey for children
Action 
Mr King, A and I will distribute the survey and analyse the results to bring to the next e- safety committee meeting this has been completed. A resulting concern was about the games children are accessing on home computers and also needing to raise awareness of seemingly innocent games such as Club Penguin
Further action
School to complete a more detailed survey and feedback to parents. Regular items in news letters about Key e safety messages 
5 E –safety rules /poster project
Following Internet safety day assembly in February class 5 and 6 had produced internet safety rules. The group discussed where these should be 

Action

Mr King to meet with AV and IT to work out basic rules for EYFS  KS1 and KS2 that will be displayed in every classroom. This has been completed.
5. Acceptable user policy for children (AUP)
At present the school has acceptable user policies signed by staff and parents. It was agreed that children could sign their own acceptable user policy in KS2 and this would help develop understanding of e safety issues.
Action

Mr King and Mrs Tyreman to find child friendly AUP that children in KS2 could sign up to.
This has now been completed and class 1 had the AUP read to them.
6. Additional action points Action points for this term

· Establish log book for e safety incidents
· Inform parents of the e –safety committee via website and newsletter. Alfie and Isaac to write short piece for newsletter tomorrow.

All completed
7. AOB (Any Other Business)
Mr Riddell thanked Isaac for his contribution and remarked that the school was progress well on e-safety.
Digital Literacy

Mr King explained how this was being introduced starting in September 2013 and each class will have a lesson each half term. The school has also purchased a new scheme for ICT (Rising Stars) that included references to e-safety in each lesson and this will be started across the school from September 2013.
E-safety mark

This has been postponed until Autumn 2013 as Key assessors at County level were unwell. 
8. Date and time of next meeting
Action

It was agreed to have a meeting next half term (September). Mrs Tyreman will let all members of the group know this by 4th September.

At the next meeting the group will look at the E safety mark and assessment scheme to ensure all are informed about this prior to accreditation.
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